
GOSPORT BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
NOTICE OF THE CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT FOR 2014/15 

 

 
In accordance with Regulation 11 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 
2011 notice is given that the audit of Gosport Borough Council’s accounts for the 
year ended 31 March 2015 has been completed.  
 
In accordance with Section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998, any interested 
local government elector may inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts 
and any report made to Gosport Borough Council by its auditor, and require copies 
of such statement or report to be delivered to them on payment of a reasonable 
charge. 
 
This information is available on the Council’s website at 
www.gosport.gov.uk/accounts and for inspection by appointment at the Finance 
Department, Town Hall, High Street, Gosport, Hampshire PO12 1EB from 10.00am 
to 4.00pm 
 
 
30 September 2015 
 
I. Lycett 
Chief Executive 
 

http://www.gosport.gov.uk/accounts

